
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, 21 April 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Braiswick Photography will be visiting The Good Shepherd Catholic Primary School to take 
student photos on: 

 

MONDAY, 25th APRIL 2022 

 

Each child will be photographed individually as well as part of a class photo.  

If you wish to withdraw your child from the individual/class photo, please contact the school 
office by 17.00 on Friday 22nd April 2022. Class photos will be available to purchase by all 
parents and carers in the class. 

 

Please ensure your child is in full school uniform on the day.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,    

     

Mrs C Dodds      

Headteacher 

The Good Shepherd Catholic Primary School  

Kingsland Gardens, Kingsthorpe, Northampton, Northamptonshire, NN2 7BH 

 

HEAD TEACHER Mrs Carmel Dodds   DEPUTY HEAD TEACHER Miss Dominique Smith 

PHONE  01604 714399   EMAIL Admin@thegoodshepherd.northants.sch.uk  

WEBSITE www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk  

                                                 @Thegoodshepherdnorthampton             @TGSNorthampton 
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